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Dear Mr Worley, 

 

Thank you for speaking with me at the Long Clawson consultation exhibition of the current version of the 

Melton Local Plan. 

 

I appreciate you had to leave and wished I had attended earlier. Thank you for offering to meet with me on 

Friday 11th August at 11am, I look forward to meeting you then to discuss the matter. 

 

As you will gather from our brief discussion, I have concerns that the views of Historic England have not 

been adequately considered for site LONG4 in the Local Plan site assessment process and in the planning 

application itself. I have summarised these concerns in the paper letter I gave you (which had the relevant 

documents attached) and in the digital copy of the letter included here which I send along with the Historic 

England letter. 

 

I have not included the relevant sections from the LUC report or the sections from the consultation appendix 

that the letter refers to, I don't have the software to extract the pages from your reports.. 

 

Thank you for considering this matter. 

Yours sincerely, 

Dr Anthony Cooper 

 

 
Dr Anthony H. Cooper 

FGS, C.Geol, EurGeol 

Independent Consulting Geologist & 

Evaporite Karst specialist 

 

54 Church Lane 

Long Clawson 

Melton Mowbray 

Leicestershire 


